From: Christine Heinrichs

To: BoardComment
Subject: Finance Committee Item 4B
Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 9:13:37 AM

To the Finance Committee:
Thank you for discussing the matter of increased compensation for Carmel & Naccasha legal services.

Please defer this item and recommend that the Board open its contract for legal services to attract different firms to
apply to serve Cambria’s legal needs.

Thank Mr. Carmel for his service as Cambria moves forward with a different firm.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPad


mailto:christine.heinrichs@gmail.com
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From:

To:

Cc: Haley Dodson

Subject: Agenda Item 4B

Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 9:39:05 AM

Good morning, CCSD Board,

Since I am unable to attend today's meeting, please have Ms. Dodson read my comments and
placed into the record.

I am writing to oppose any increase in legal counsel's retainer.

The fact that Mr. Carmel no longer attends CCSD meetings in person, reduces his time spent
traveling to Cambria and certainly lightens his load, it does not increase it. If Mr. Carmel
finds it necessary to have his retainer increased, I suggest the Board consider looking at other
options for legal counsel.

Regards,
Tina Dickason
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